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Brothers and sisters, 

 

We are into the next Sprint of our outreach activities and have the goal of increasing Sunday Service 

attendance and also increasing church income. Your donations are precious and deeply appreciated and 

make an IMPACT. Those who tithe regularly are the true owners of the local church and your giving is 

the backbone of the church. Thank you so very much. There are also many Partners who contribute on a 

regular basis. You are also appreciated for your heart of giving. If we increase our giving we can 

hopefully hire more young leaders, put on attractive events and improve our facilities. 

 

Starting August 6-26th there will be a Global Top Gun Youth workshop in Korea called by True Mother 

for 18-39 yr olds. Spaces are limited so make sure you apply ASAP to reserve your space. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 

 

 


